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Ladies & Gentlemen: 

An additional pond, indentified as #48 on the Ponds Maintenance Report, has recently been added to the work 
load of the Harmony Field Services staff. 

This pond is located off the lower end of the north-east side of Feathergrass in the “O” community (otherwise 
known as “Waterside”) – see attached graphic. 

To my knowledge, this pond has never been identified in any District Engineer documentation or presentation 
available to the Harmony CDD Board of Supervisors. 

Confirmation is needed that this pond is indeed part of the Harmony Stormwater Management System, and is 
accordingly the responsibility of the District to maintain. 

It is therefore required and requested that District Engineer, Steve Boyd, provide immediate updates to any 
and all affected documents so that appropriate action is taken. 

With regards, 
David Farnsworth 
Harmony CDD Board 
Supervisor Seat-1 
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